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PROPOSED RESIGNATION OF INDEPENDENT 
SUPERVISOR

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Wenzhou Kangning Hospital Co., Ltd. 

(the “Company”) announces that the supervisory committee of the Company (the 

“Supervisory Committee”) received the written resignation report from Mr. MA 

Jinlong (“Mr. Ma”). Due to personal work arrangement, Mr. Ma has tendered his 

resignation as an independent supervisor of the Company. The resignation of Mr. Ma 

will take effect from the appointment of a new independent supervisor in replacement 

of him having been approved at the general meeting of the Company to be held in 

due course to fill the vacancy.

Mr. Ma has confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Supervisory Committee 

or the Board of the Company and there are no matter in relation to his resignation 

which needs to be brought to the attention of the shareholders of the Company.

The Company would like to express its sincere gratitude to Mr. Ma for his valuable 

contributions to the Company during his tenure of service.

The Company will look for an appropriate candidate to replace Mr. Ma as an 

independent supervisor of the Company.
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